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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Invitation to Korean Movie Night with a Korea’s biggest box-office film,  

Joint Security Area (JSA), 

 at 5 pm of Friday on November 2, 2018 

 

 

 Hi, this is Taehoon Im, and I am the President of Rice University-Korean Graduate 

Student Association (KGSA). I am sending this letter in order to cordially invite the members of 

your institution to our upcoming event, Korean Movie Night.  

 

 Korean Movie Night is co-hosted by Rice University-Korean Graduate Student 

Association (KGSA) and Korean Consulate General in Houston (KCGH), aimed to help the 

students in Houston know more and better about the abruptly-changing situations in the Korean 

peninsula nowadays.  

 

 Thanks to the generous support from the producer, Cheil Jedang (CJ), a Korea’s biggest 

box-office film, Joint Security Area (JSA), will be shown with English subtitles. Panel 

discussions including question-and-answer sessions for the participants will be followed, and free 

buffet-style Korean dinner and souvenirs will be provided.* 

 

* Korean souvenirs are for the first 50 entrants only. 

 

 The detailed information is as follows: 

 

Date: November 2, 2018 

Time: 5 PM 

Location: Shell Auditorium in Rice University-Jesse H. Jones School of Business** 

 

** Please refer to the location in the map attached in this letter. 

 

 RSVP is greatly appreciated.  

 

RSVP: https://goo.gl/BygwCr  

 

https://goo.gl/BygwCr


 
 

 
 

Many thanks and kind regards, 

 

 

 
 

Taehoon Im 

President  

Korean Graduate Student Association (KGSA) 

Rice University 

taehoonim@rice.edu  

202-766-3323 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rice University-Korean Graduate Student Association (KGSA) expresses sincere gratitude to the 

Korean Movie Night’s  co-host, Korean Consulate General in Houston, representatives, Bongki 

Shin, Ji Heon Ahn, Kyungsoo Lee, Leeway Ju, Minjun Park, Min Ju Kim, and Seowon Lee, 

advisor, Jayoung Song, and sponsors, Cheil Jedang, Korea Tourism Organization and Houston 

Korean Education Center. 
 

mailto:taehoonim@rice.edu

